
Note to file regarding mail control 577239 
Saint Luke’s Memorial Hospital, Inc.  
52-16061-01 
030-10302 
 
Verification of Authorized User and Change of Management Representative/Mailing address 
 
I was unable to confirm that Dr. Ricardo Santiago was an approved authorized user on 52-
11534-01 since none of the copies of this license in ADAMS listed him on the license. However, 
I did find a Ricardo Santiago on several other Puerto Rico licenses.  I called Carmelo Pérez and 
asked him to provide another license number where he works to assure it was the same 
individual.  He provided 52-30883-01 which lists Dr. Ricardo Santiago as a current authorized 
user for 35.100, 35.200 and 35.300.   
 
The management representative has changed from Martin J. Guillermo to Pedro Barez, MHSA.  
There was no notification made to the Region, however, I researched the website for the 
hospital and found Pedro Barez, MHSA listed as the Executive Director of Operations.    
 
Robin Elliott /RA/   
Health Physicist 
September 17, 2012 


